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December 4, 2008 630-836-5311

Mr. Dave Danner

Office of the Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re: Olympic Pipe Line Company Interim Tariff Filing
Per Settlement Agreement Approved in Docket TO-031973

Dear Mr. Danner:

Olympic Pipe Line Company hereby files tariff W.U.T.C. 32 to implement a decrease to
its current intrastate transportation rates, and establish Bayview as a new origin point.
The rates are set in accordance with the Olympic Settlement Methodology. That
methodology is prescribed by the Amended Tariff Settlement Agreement which was
reviewed and accepted today in Initial Order No. 5 of the above Docket by a W.U.T.C.
Administrative Law Judge and pending final Commission Approval.

Olympic Pipe Line Company is also seeking less than statutory notice relief to allow the
tariff decrease to go into effect on January 1, 2009, in accordance with the provisions
of the Amended Settlement Agreement. The delay in filing is directly related to Order
No. 5 in Docket TO-031973. This decrease will directly benefit shippers.

Should you have any questions regarding this material, please contact the undersigned
at the above telephone number, or by e-mail at Kerry.Bathrick@bp.com.

espe ful{y bmltted

erry hrtck Director
Tariff & Regulatory Affairs
BP Pipelines (North America), Inc.
(as Operator for Olympic Pipe Line Company)
28100 Torch Parkway, Suite 600
Warrenville, Illinois 60555

Attachments



